
15. HERCULES STREET: GIVE WAY SIGN

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Malcolm Taylor, DDI 371 1604

Corporate Plan Output: Street Markings and Signs

The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s approval to formalise the installation of a “Give Way”
sign in Hercules Street at Marshland Road. A drawing will be available at the Board meeting.

Work is due to commence on changes to the location of the vehicle entrance way to The Palms
shopping centre in Marshland Road. Before this work could be started a temporary entrance way had
to been installed. This has been constructed opposite Hercules Street, and is expected to be available
to motorists from Monday, 21 January 2002. As part of this work, changes are also being made to the
painted median road markings on Marshland Road. This work is at the cost of The Mall management.

In conjunction with this work it was considered appropriate to install a “Give Way” control in Hercules
Street at Marshland Road to improve the safety of traffic movements at this intersection.

Recommendation: That a “Give Way” sign be placed against Hercules Street at its intersection
with Marshland Road.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the officer’s recommendation be adopted.


